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16 December 2020 
 

Dear S4 Parents, 
 
It is the time of the year to make the choice of mathematics option for S5.  
 
We will be offering the following options in 2021-2022: 
 
 - 6 lessons of Mathematics course  
 - 4 lessons of Mathematics course  
 
The options of Art, ICT and Music started in S4 must be continued in S5 
and no changes are possible. 
 
Please note that your choice of mathematics option in S5 may have 
implications for the level of mathematics studied for the European 
Baccalaureate or for certain university courses. 
 
The choices in S6 and S7 will be Mathematics 3P and Mathematics 5P 
with an optional higher level mathematics course of an extra 3P. 

 Students wishing to follow a scientific route (including technical and 

medical studies) for the Baccalaureate must choose Maths 5P in S6 

and S7 and therefore Maths 6P in S5. 

 Students wishing to follow the economics route for the 

Baccalaureate have the choice of Maths course in S6 and S7 but if 

they wish to study economics at university level, many require 

Maths 5P in S6 and S7 and therefore Maths 6P in S5. 

 Students wishing to follow the literature route for the Baccalaureate 

must choose Maths 3P for the Baccalaureate but have the choice in 

S5. 

We ask you to make your choice using the following link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScRfSV1_kXDv5JxUnmSs334Gw570y-
LQs7J6OPC8t2j_YG-vw/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 
Please print, sign and return the confirmation message you receive by 
Friday 22nd January, 2021 to Mrs Palmer or Mrs Hayward. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us or to discuss this with your child’s 
mathematics teacher if you have any questions, 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Juliet Palmer 
Director of Studies European Schooling 
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